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Australian Potash Limited (ASX: APC) – Suspension from 
Quotation 
Description 

The securities of Australian Potash Limited (‘APC’) will be suspended from quotation immediately under Listing 
Rule 17.2, at the request of APC, pending the release of an announcement in relation to an update on the Lake 
Wells sulphate of potash project. 

Issued by 

Scarlette de Lavaine 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
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Level 40, Central Park, 152-158 St George’s Terrace 
PERTH   WA   6000 

 
By e-mail: TradingHaltsPerth@asx.com.au 

Australian Potash Limited (ASX:APC) – Request for Voluntary 
Suspension 

Australian Potash Limited (Company) refers to the request for a trading halt of its securities dated 11 August 
2023. The Company now requests that the securities of the Company (ASX: APC) be placed into voluntary 
suspension from the commencement of trading on Tuesday 15 August 2023, pending the release of the 
announcement in relation to an update on the Lake Wells sulphate of potash project (Announcement). 

For the purposes of ASX Listing Rule 17.2 and in support of its request, the Company advises that: 

1. Reason for the voluntary suspension – the voluntary suspension is requested pending the 
release of the Announcement. 

2. Duration of the voluntary suspension – the Company anticipates that the voluntary suspension 
will remain in place until the earlier of the Announcement being made or the commencement of 
trading on 16 August 2023. 

3. Termination of the voluntary suspension – the Company anticipates the voluntary suspension 
will cease on the release of the Announcement. 

4. No reason – the Company is not aware of any reason why the request for voluntary suspension 
of its securities should not be granted. 

5. Further information – the Company is not aware of any other information necessary to inform 
the market about the voluntary suspension. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Matt Shackleton 

Managing Director & CEO 

m.shackleton@australianpotash.com.au 

m: +61 (0) 438 319 841 
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